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Online Content: 

Website:
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

Facebook: 
facebook.com/sacredheartl

Pinterest:
 pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl

P & F email
pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

Our P.B.S. Values are:

Respect for Ourselves
Respect for Others

Respect for our Learning

Term 1 2022 

Mother’s Day Stall
Wednesday 4th May 
& Thursday 5th May


  
 Welcome Back for 2022

Thursdays
 9:30am - 11:00am 

or 
1:00pm - 2:30pm

View our Facebook Page

School Photos
Tuesday 31st May

Wednesday 1st June

Today is the final day of Term 1, 2022.

This week we conclude our first Term of 2022, a term that started in 
early February for 463 children. What memories will you take away 
from the last 11 weeks?

2022 Term 1 has been one of the most challenging for all of our 
staff. The manner in which each and every one has worked hard to 
provide the best possible Catholic education where we continue to 
strive to support the wellbeing of students and colleagues. I’ve 
been proud to be Principal of SHS knowing our staff are supremely 
dedicated and continue to put others before themselves. Sincere 
thanks to our staff.

A quick scan of what we achieved includes the following
• Grade 5 and 6 Camps 
• Class Liturgies 
• Recommencement of the Band and Strings Program 
• SHS Swimming Carnival 
• Goal Setting Meetings 
• Excursions 
• Red Day 
• Building relationships with the SHS community 
• Eleven weeks of teaching and learning  

Each one of these events requires people to commit to a common 
cause. 

When I think back over the last 52 school days I challenged myself 
to consider what each and every member of our school may have 
been challenged by.
 
Did I notice the Kindergarten child as they grappled with their first 
formal learning experiences or the challenge with being in a big 
school as a shy four year old? Did I listen to that Staff member who 
is struggling with the significant number of administrative tasks as 
well as their ongoing teaching requirements? Did I remember that 
parents have so many ongoing daily challenges just to organise 
their children to arrive at school ready for learning?
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Each and every member of our school community has many things that they deal with on a daily 
basis that none of us could possibly begin to realise unless they lived in their shoes. Reflection 
helps me appreciate what an exceptional community we have at Sacred Heart. Not perfect by 
any means but what I do see is a committed staff and parent group who work hard to provide 
and support the best possible learning experiences within a well-resourced school. I see 
children who continue to “aspire not to want more but to be more.” 

In this season of Easter remember why we have an Easter break. Jesus Christ died in order to 
give us life, and we are expected to live it to the fullest. Remember to take some time in prayer 
giving thanks for all that He has given to us.

To each and every member of our school community thanks for your contributions to Sacred 
Heart in Term 1 of 2022. Enjoy your children over the April break. Notice the little things that they 
do, enjoy the moments you have with them, for they are special memories that you create 
together.

“Have less, do less, be more” (Anonymous)

School Families - Kinder 2023 
All school families who have a child who is 4 years of age as of the 1st January 2023

please complete an enrolment form from our school office ASAP.  
Enrolments close on Friday 3rd June 2022

Brent Wilson

Young

Winning House
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

10th 11th 12th 13th 
Instrumental Strings

14th 
Instrumental Band 

Holy Week Liturgy 

Last Day of Term 1 
Casual Clothes Day

15th 
Good Friday 

16th

17th 18th 19th 20th 21st 22nd 23rd

24th 25th 
Anzac Day

26th 27th 28th 29th 30th

1st 2nd 
First Day of Term 2 
Winter Uniform

3rd 4th 
Instrumental Strings 

9-10am or 2-3pm

5th 
Instrumental Band

6th 
Assembly 2:10pm

7th

8th 9th 10th 
6.30pm Board Meeting 

11th 
Instrumental Strings

12th 
Instrumental Band

13th 
Assembly 2:10pm 

Prep - Gr 2 Cross 
Country

14th

2022 Dates
May
Fri 27th - Gr 3-6 Cross Country
June
Wed 8th NIJSSA Cross Country
Monday 27th - Student Free Day
September
Fri 9th - Athletics Carnival
November
Fri 4th - NIJSSA Athletics Carnival
Fri 25th Prep-Gr2 Cross Country

April 2022

2022 Term  Dates
Term One:
3 February - 14 April
Term Two:
2 May - 8 July
Term Three:
25 July - 30 September 
Term Four:
17 October 2022 - 14 December

May 2022

Easter 2022 – Launceston Parish 
  

HOLY  THURSDAY  14th April 
7.30pm:           Mass of the Lord’s Supper        

Church of the Apostles 
GOOD  FRIDAY  15th April 

10.30am:         Stations of the Cross,   
Sacred Heart Church, Newstead 

3.00pm:           Commemoration of the Passion,   
Church of the Apostles 

HOLY  SATURDAY  16th April 
7.30pm:           Easter Vigil                  

Church of the Apostles 
EASTER  SUNDAY  17th April 

9.00am:           St Finn Barr’s Church, Invermay 
10.00am:         St Patrick’s College Chapel, Prospect 

10.30am:         Church of the Apostles 
5.30pm:           Church of the Apostles 

Carmelite Monastery:     Ph:  6331 3585 
Holy Thursday 7.30pm:  Mass of the Lord’s Supper 

Good Friday 3.00pm:  Commemoration of the Passion 
Holy Saturday 11.00pm:  Easter Vigil 
Easter Sunday 8.30am:  Easter Mass 
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Mother’s Day Stall 
SHS P&F and Grade 5 will be running a Mother's Day stall on

Wednesday 4th May & Thursday 5th May with funds raised

going towards our very highly valued "Books for Babies"


We would ask all children to donate an item/gift

to the value of approx $5.


We will be selling these for $2 each.

Items could include key-rings, tea towels, jewellery, plants, 


plant pots, candles

Items can be taken to your child's classroom.

Can all gifts please be sent in by April 14th.

MOTHER’S DAY 
CELEBRATION

Wednesday 4th May

Sacred Heart will be celebrating 
Mother's Day and are inviting mothers 
t o a t t e n d o u r M o t h e r s D a y 
Celebrations at either:

 9-10 or 2-3 on Wednesday 4th May.
 

Enjoy being pampered by your 
children for an hour.

Mum’s can collect children from 
classes to participate in activities

To date we have received 105 
gifts for the Mother’s Day stall. 
We need another 360 gifts so 

every child can purchase a gift. 
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School Jumper and Rugby Top orders 

Unfortunately we are still awaiting the arrival of our new stock. The manufacturers are delayed as they wait on imports 
to complete the garments and apologise for the delay. We will update parents with an expected delivery date as soon 
as possible.  

     Winter Uniform Items  

●Girls Winter Wool Skirts and Tunics are in stock in sizes 4 to 10 
●Long sleeve lemon shirts - all sizes  

●Winter tights in thick cotton and Lycra 60D styles - all sizes  
●Boy's ties - loop and traditional styles  

●Boy's striped shirts long and short sleeved  

●Boy's long winter socks to wear with shorts - all sizes  
       SHOP HOURS: THURSDAYS 2pm - 4pm (during school terms)  

If you have any queries please contact Rebecca or Kelly 
Email orders: 

shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au 


Uniform Shop News

SHAPE YOUR
tomorrowLAUNCESTON

YEAR 7, 2023

For further information, please contact the 
Enrolment Registrar on 6341 9988 or 
registrar@stpatricks.tas.edu.au

www.stpatricks.tas.edu.au

Applications for Year 7, 2023 
enrolments are now being accepted. 

APPLICATIONS CLOSE
22 APRIL 2022

https://stpatricks.co/enrolmentform
ENROLMENT FORM
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ANZAC Day March 2022
Monday 25th April

PROJECT COMPASSION 2022
Lent marks the annual Caritas Australia Project
Compassion Appeal. Donations to Project Compassion
allows Caritas Australia, the Catholic Agency for
International Aid and Development, to work with local
communities around the world to end poverty, promote
justice and uphold dignity.

The theme of Project Compassion 2022 is ‘For
All Future Generations’ and reminds us that the
good that we do today will extend and impact
the lives of generations to come.

It invites us to make the world a better place by working
together now and finding long-term solutions to global
issues.

We encourage you to put your compassion into action
this Lent through your prayer, fasting and almsgiving by
supporting Project Compassion. Each family has
received a Project Compassion box for their donations.

Credit: Caritas Australia

On ANZAC Day students are invited to participate in the 
ANZAC Day March.   
• Meet S.H.C.S. Staff and the School Captains at 

Princes Square at 9.00 am. The Sacred Heart school 
banner will be at the Frederick and St John Street 
entrance. The students will need to wear their full 
school winter uniform. 

• The March form up commences at 09:15am. 
• The Civic Service will start at 10:30am and finish at 

approximately 11:30 am.   
• Parents must collect their child from the teachers, as 

we cannot let students leave without seeing their 
parent or guardian 

Please do not attend if you have cold or flu-like symptoms 
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Dear families,
Term 1 draws to a close today. Our term has seen an abundance of God moments, Spirit of
Jesus moments and faith building. Our children have shown resilience, care, compassion
and love for others. This term our students have grown in their
understanding of who the man Jesus is and the power of
prayer. Through Friendology they have learnt how to be a good
friend to themselves and to others, like Jesus. They have sung
hymns of praise and stories of God’s love for us.

In the latter part of term I have had the privilege of leading
classes on a ‘Pilgrimage’. We travelled the ‘Way of the Cross’
through the series of carvings in our beautiful church. We
considered the unwavering love of Jesus, giving us the ultimate
gift, Himself.

All our classes shared in a class liturgy that invited us all to
Follow God with all our hearts. Father Chatty, Father
Mark and Father Jessie all came to celebrate with us.
Last Friday we celebrated RED DAY - A day devoted
to Edmund Rice. We opened our day praying

together…

Father,
Thank you for Sacred Heart Catholic
School. This is OUR school. We are
grateful to all those who have worked to make our school great, since 1873. Bless
those who taught here, learnt here and worked here since that time.
Father, we thank you for the gifts you have given each and everyone of us. Today we
especially thank you for Edmund Rice. He was compassionate, courageous and faith
filled. He was a leader among people,  who led others  to be people of God.
Help us all to follow His lead and teach others about Jesus.
Amen

Today we reenacted Holy Week with a Sacred Heart Holy Week
montage. Our choir, Mr Crawford and Harrison Millwood shared
their gifts and told the story of Jesus’ Easter events. Children from
all Grades participated in telling His story.

May you all be blessed with the everlasting love of Jesus this Easter.

Easter blessings,

Anna Davie REC
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Happy Hearts

Setup for Success is Catholic Education Tasmania’s early years program promoting learning for life for both 
young children (Birth -5) and their families.  

Our program at Sacred Heart is named ‘Happy Hearts’. All children aged Birth - 5 years old, including 
Kindergarten children, are welcome to join us.  

We have a choice of  two sessions on Thursdays either 9:30 - 11:00 or 1:00 - 2:30, 
 held in the Kinder Green room.  

Bring along a hat, water bottle and own individual fruit. 

We kindly ask that you continue to support us in offering Happy Hearts to our community by following our 
COVID safe guidelines: 

*Adults are to wear a mask  
*Please be conscious of  social distancing 

Weekly updates can be found at ‘Happy Hearts at Sacred Heart Launceston (SETUP Birth -5)’  Facebook 
group. It is a great way to stay connected to ‘Happy Hearts’ and with each other. 

Please feel free to email us too beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au  

We look forward to seeing you at Happy Hearts! 
Beth & Rebecca  
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Uniform shop open Thursdays 2-4pm 
Orders can be emailed to shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au , and then collected from the 
school office once you are notified your order has been completed.
For enquiries please contact 
Kelly Cox (0400 128 200) and Rebecca Millwood(0418 721 952)

Sports Days 
Kinder - Sports Uniform Wed/Fri
Prep - Sports Uniform All Year
Grade 1 (Sports Uniform Wed and Fri )
Grade 2 (Sports Uniform Thur and Fri )
Grades 3 and 4(Sports Uniform Monday and Friday)
Grades 5 and 6 (Sports Uniform Tuesday and Friday)

working with vulnerable people registration
If parents do not have registration or registration is pending you will not be able to 
volunteer and attend the excursion or school event.  This is something that we do not want 
to have to do but as legislation and system policy we need to adhere to.

How to apply for a WWVP and Number

1.Complete the online application form www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
2. Print the “Application Receipt” which is generated when the application has been completed in 

full
3. Take the “Application Receipt” to a Service Tasmania shop, pay the fee ($17.60) and have 

your 100 point check to confirm identity
Once your registration has been approved and you receive your WWVP card, please bring 
it to the school office so your name, registration number and expiry date can be recorded 

and verified.

2022 Term Dates  
Sacred Heart School  

Term 1 Thursday 3.2.22 to Thursday 14.4.22 
(Term 1 holidays includes Easter break) 

Term 2 Monday 2.5.22 to Friday 8.7.22 
Term 3 Monday 25.7.22 to Friday 30.9.22 
Term 4 Monday 17.10.22 to Wed 14.12.22

Canteen 
Lunch orders are available Tuesdays & Thursdays. Order through the Flexischools app.
If you have used the Flexischools app before you will need to update your child’s grade.

Absentees 
Please use the Compass App to notify the school if your child will be absent.
If your child is arriving to school late they must report to the office when they arrive at school. 
Please note: only the York St gate is unlocked after 9am

School Times 
8.45am - 2.55pm

Webpage: 
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
 Facebook:
 www.facebook.com/sacredheartl
Pinterest:
 www.pinterest.com.au/
sacredheartl/
S.H.S. Parents and Friends email
 shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au 


